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Jesus told the crowds: “You are the salt of the earth. You are the light of the world. Matthew 5:13
& 14. These are words we’ll read and hear on Sunday. We hope you can join us. Sunday 5th
February is both the first Sunday of the month, and a Sunday School activities Sunday. At
present we are continuing to offer Sunday School on the first and third Sundays of the month. 

Dates for Family diaries: Sunday School activities
Sunday 5th February 
Sunday 19th February 
Sunday 5th March 
Sunday 19th March (Mothering Sunday)
Sunday 2nd April (Palm Sunday & Easter Experience)

First and third Sundays are chosen to spread the Sunday School offering across the month. Both
Sundays coincide with congregational lunch in the Lower Hall; first Sunday is usually a baptismal
Sunday, when we often have visiting families and the third Sunday coincides with Sounds of St
Columba’s music recitals. Because Sunday School and recitals currently both take place in the
Upper Hall, assistance with clear up at the end of Sunday School is much appreciated. 

HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,



The London Walk 2023 – stepping up for homelessness once again.

Some families might be interested in this event organised by the London Homelessness
Collective. On the evening of Friday 10th March 2023, the walk brings charities working in
homelessness in the city together to walk as one. 
Starting and finishing at the beautiful St Martin’s in-the-Fields in Trafalgar Square. Close to
major transport routes.

When:
Friday 10th March 2023
What:
10k night walk
Time:
There will be pre-event entertainment at The Cafe in the Crypt from 6:30pm, with the walks
starting at 9:00pm. Estimated two hours walk.
Where:
Starts and finishes at St Martin’s-in-the-Fields in Trafalgar Square
Cost:
£25 registration, with minimum targets of £150 for 10k

You might consider walking on behalf of any of the homeless charities that St Columba’s has
connections with – Borderline, GlassDoor or ReStart. Do let us know if you are going for it. (I
think there may be an age condition for participants – 11 upwards - but can’t find detail at
present.) 

We very much look forward to seeing our families at church this Sunday. 
Have a good week, 

Angus & the Sunday School Team


